
Capital Plan Memo 7 

 

May 30, 2018  
 

To:   Burlington School District Community 
From:  Superintendent Obeng 
Subject:  An Update on the District’s Capital Plan 

 
Hello BSD Community, 
  
This morning I had the privilege of sitting down with some constituents for a Superintendent Chat in the Old 
North End. Thank you to those who attended, joined the conversation, and shared feedback. Thank you, too, 
to our liaisons and preschool teachers in the Old North End for helping facilitate dialogue around our preschool 
and capital plans.  
  
Through this process, we’ve presented to hundreds of people, answered countless questions, and strived to 
show the community our work and thought process behind why this plan is the best one to move our district 
forward. We’ve also heard many suggestions, and are excited to share our updated plans with the community. 
Please mark your calendars and stay tuned for more information regarding a special event that we’re 
planning to hold from 6-8 PM on June 5th, where we can talk about the projects, what we are doing to 
incorporate feedback, and what is next.   
  
As I have said before, please remain engaged. Keep asking questions and offering suggestions. We’re doing 
our best to respond at community events and through our continually updated Frequently Asked Questions 
document and these weekly memos. Please visit http://www.bsdvt.org/district/budget/capital-planning/ to find 
the most up-to-date information regarding the Capital Plan, including presentations, slideshows, our FAQ 
document, and an online question/feedback form. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Superintendent Obeng 
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